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NEVADA COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 
Board Agenda Memo 

 
 
MEETING DATE: February 27, 2024 

 

TO: Board of Supervisors 

 

FROM: Shannan Moon, Sheriff-Coroner-Public Administrator 
 

SUBJECT: Resolution authorizing the purchase of a Sheriff Operations Catalyst Force 

Entry Training Door as a capital asset in the amount of $9,778.63 and 

approve the related budget amendment. (4/5ths affirmative vote required) 

 

RECOMMENDATION: Approve the Resolution authorizing the purchase of a Catalyst Force 

Entry Training Door as a capital asset in the amount of $9,778.63.  
 

FUNDING: Funding for the capital asset Catalyst Force Entry Training Door purchase of 

$9,778.63 is included in the Sheriff Operations budget, however a budget amendment is required 

to move the funding to the capital asset account code and is included in the attached resolution. 

There is no impact to the General Fund. 
 

BACKGROUND: 

The purchase of a Catalyst Force Entry Training Door will allow the Sheriff’s Office to conduct 

specialized training exercises focused on door breaching.  The door will be purchased utilizing 

Asset Forfeiture funds. 
 

This forcible entry training door will allow repeatable training opportunities not just for the 

Special Enforcement Detail (SED) Team, but all deputies in the most efficient ways to forcibly 

breach a door in exigent circumstances.  The unfortunate reality is that the Sheriff’s Office can be 

called upon at any moment in time to respond to a critical incident.  Recent history around the 

nation shows law enforcement is called upon to respond to active shooters, hostage rescue, and 

other circumstances that require fast and efficient entry.  In these circumstances, time matters, and 

the knowledge gained from training can save critical moments.  The Sheriff’s Office currently has 

some forcible entry tools but we do not have a door to facilitate effective training. 
 

It is requested the Board approve the purchase of Catalyst Force Entry Door for $9,778.63 and 

accept same as a capital asset. 

 

Initiated by: Georgette Aronow 

Approved by: Shannan Moon 


